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In this weekly post, we feature online articles and policy reports published recently,
and other helpful research tools.

Examine how millennials’ consumer behavior will affect freight in Texas. (Texas
A&M Transportation Institute, January 2017)
Read about garbage in the Arctic Ocean. (CityLab, February 16, 2017)
Consider federal funding sources in the state budget. (Legislative Budget Board,
January 2017)
Review statewide recidivism rates. (Legislative Budget Board, January 2017)
See where Fortune 500 businesses are headquartered. (Fortune, accessed on
February 23, 2017)
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https://tti.tamu.edu/policy/freight/how-will-millennials-impact-freight-flows-in-texas/
https://www.citylab.com/weather/2017/02/garbage-patches-arctic-ocean-research/516924/
http://www.lbb.state.tx.us/Documents/Publications/Primer/3149_Top_100_Federal_Funding_Sources_2017.pdf
http://www.lbb.state.tx.us/Documents/Publications/Policy_Report/3138_Stwide_Crim_Just_Recid_Revoc.pdf
http://beta.fortune.com/fortune500/visualizations

